
HOLT, RINEHART AND WINSTON, INC. 

August 11, 1966 

Miss Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12th Street 
New York, New York 10014 

Dear Miss Meagher: 

As Mr. Arthur Cohen, our Editor in Chief, is on vaca~ 
tion until the end of the month, I am answering your 
letter of August 6th for him, 

I want to reassure you that a photocopy of the letter 
from Western Cartridge Co. has not been included in 
Mark Lane's RUSH TO JUDGMENT. 

With all best wishes. 

Yours sincerely, 

Btnar Ch lacr 
Thomas C, Wallace 

Editor 

TCW smb 

ec: Arthur Cohen 
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